
ATTACHMENT D 
 

Staff Follow-up Items for Planning and Transportation Commission 
 
On November 16, 2022, the Planning and Transportation Commission (PTC) discussed the statuses of the 
Comprehensive Plan and the Housing Element programs. There were two follow-up items raised at the meeting 
that staff is responding to below. 
 
Comprehensive Plan Annual Report 
Program C1.18.2: Support, promote, and publicize the provision of comprehensive senior services in coordination 
with senior service providers. Comprehensive services include addressing senior nutrition, mental health and 
transportation. 
 
PTC Question: Has staff found a new North Palo Alto location for La Comida? 
 
Staff Response: The existing north Palo Alto location of La Comida is First Methodist Church on Hamilton/Waverley 
corner. La Comida prepares food at Stevenson House location and brings that over to First Methodist Church. 
 
Housing Element Annual Report 
Commissioners expressed concerns about Palo Alto’s inability to meet the RHNA income-specific categories for 
housing and requested data showing examples from the neighboring communities facing similar constraints as 
Palo Alto.  
 
Staff Response: There are no implications of not producing our RHNA. However, SB 35 thresholds are based on a 
jurisdiction’s housing production. In a table prepared by SV@HOME, Table 1 shows 2020 countywide affordable 
housing inventory and Table 2 shows the countywide affordable housing inventory in percentages by income level. 
 

Table 1: 2020 Countywide Affordable Housing Inventory 
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Table 2: Countywide Affordable Housing Inventory in Percentages by Income Level 

 




